
Research Embedded Learning (REL) Poster Symposium-2024 

The Research Embedded Learning (REL) Poster Symposium-2024 was held on 

November 23, 2024, from 11:00 AM to 1:00 PM. This event was a prerequisite 

for participation in the University’s Research Embedded Learning (REL) Poster 

Symposium-2025. The program commenced with an inaugural address, followed 

by poster presentations and evaluations. Dr. Venkatadri M., Associate Dean of 

MPSTME Shirpur, and Dr. Sunita Patil, Director of MPTP Shirpur Campus, 

provided valuable insights on the significance and impact of research-embedded 

learning, motivating the participating teams. A total of 28 teams participated, 

including 19 from Computer Science and 09 from AIML, all of whom presented 

their capstone projects as posters. 

In addition to the participating teams, junior students attended the symposium to 

learn how to implement and present their projects in future events. The event was 

inaugurated in the Seminar Hall and was attended by 140 participants, including 

faculty, students, and the participating teams. To ensure smooth proceedings, the 

Poster Symposium was conducted across the Seminar Hall, CAD Lab, and AIML 

Lab, with evaluations carried out by nine judges. 

This event marked the first phase of the Poster Symposium, with the second phase 

scheduled for December 2, 2024, for Information Technology and Computer 

Engineering students. The Institution’s Innovation Council (IIC) organized and 

coordinated the event. 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

  



 

 

  



 


